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          St Patrick’s PS, Legamaddy, Weekly Newsletter
             What’s the story in Legamaddy??? 

Thursday 12th November 2020
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The Primary 6/7 children enjoyed lots of different experiments this week in class. As part of a stem challenge they had to make a battery using Lemons…….who knew that this worked???? The kids really enjoyed the challenge!
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Our School Dinner Menu
Week beginning 16th November
Mon – Burger in a Bap, Herbie Dice Potatoes, & Coleslaw
Tues – Chicken & Vegetable Soup, Ham & Cheese Panini
Wed- Chicken Curry & Rice or Filled Baguette
Thurs – Roast Gammon Dinner
Fri – Fish/Fish Fingers & Chips

Our Breakfast Club is temporarily out of action but we will keep you informed of any developments. 
Our School’s SAFEGUARDING team
Miss Nugent - Designated Teacher for Child Protection 
Miss Annett- Deputy Designated Teacher for Child Protection
Mrs Mc Dowell – principal
Miss McMullan - Governor in charge of Child Protection
Mr Venney – chair of board of governor

Dates for your Diary
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Anti-bullying Week: Monday 16th November

	Super

Students
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	P1
	Halle
	Rory

	
	P2
	Lily Q
	Caleb

	
	P3
	Caitlin
	Sonny

	
	P4
	Penny
	Daire

	
	P5/6
	Lillianna
	Ben

	
	P6/7
	Sarah
	Aaron


[image: image15.emf]
[image: image16.jpg]



[image: image17.jpg]it K

on Monday 16* November 2020




[image: image18.jpg]0
" PIC'COLLAGE .




In line with our child protection & Safe guarding policy we would like to remind parents that the use of a mobile phone is 
not permitted within the school grounds.

PE Zip Top
Tired of hoking round the house for PE gear……why not order one of our new PE tops for your child to wear on PE days??
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Sizes available
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5-6

7-8

9-10

10-11

 13 

X Small
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Jumper will include initials and school crest.  Jumpers are to be paid for via School Money.  When payment has been made parents are to send a message to the class teacher via seesaw with the initials they would like on the garment and size required.  All orders must be placed and paid for before Friday 13th November.
There will be a 3-4 week delivery period.

Please note that these garments are for PE days only and are not compulsory.

Congratulations to our Halloween raffle Winners

1st Prize: Aoife McKee

2nd Prize: Caitlin Mageean

3rd Prize: Cillian Passmore

A special thank you to Patricia’s Petals for donating the beautiful scarecrows. The raffle made £165 for school Funds.  Many thanks to everyone who bought tickets.


Children In Need Day

On Friday 13th November the children are permitted to wear their normal clothes to school. Mary, from the kitchen will be providing the children with cupcakes and anyone who wishes to make a donation to the cause may do so. 


Unfortunately, due to Covid, we have missed the deadline for sending in Christmas Card samples and are unable to purchase these this year. 
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In support of Anti-Bullying week we would encourage all children to wear odd socks to school on Monday 16th November.





James Mageean, Eoin Stranney & �Mary (Kitchen)





���£25





Last Chance to Order





��The response to our North Pole event has been amazing…..if you are able to lend or donate some outside lights our decorations to the school please contact Mrs Reid or Therese.
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